

Minutes of co-ordinating and technical committee meeting 29th June 2012

Attendees:

Vinita Damodaran (VD)
Richard Gartner (RG)
Alan Lester (AL)
Kate Showers (KS)
George Adamson (GA)
Dominic Kniveton

digitisation can be put forward by the technical committee, who will be more aware of the possibilities.

The following subject areas were put forward:

What is the subject matter of your research?

What is your geographical area of research?

What is the subject matter of your research?

Which archival materials have you worked with?

Which archives do you plan to work with?

Are you aware of archives that you have not been able to access? If yes, please list.

With these data would you like to be able to? Make a quantitative manipulation, do a text search and browse, view a facsimile of the original, other

What are your data needs beyond the collections that you have mentioned?

KS suggested that archivists should answer the questions based on the needs of their users.

Survey Monkey was suggested by RG as the online platform for the questionnaire.

b

The aims of the network meetings at Sussex and Delhi were agreed as being: to create a wider dialogue between those looking to use